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SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 

 MEMORANDUM  

 
TO: Board of Directors DATE: May 5, 2023 

FROM: President Li 

SUBJECT: Compensation and Benefits for Inspector General 

 

On May 2, 2023, the Governor appointed Claudette Biemeret as the BART Inspector 
General and announced that the Inspector General's salary would be $220,000 per year. The 
following proposed motion sets the terms of Ms. Biemeret's employment, including base salary 
of $220,000 per year and benefits afforded non-represented management employees generally. 

Motion: 
That the Board approve the following terms of employment for Claudette Biemeret: 

Service for a term of four years commencing on May 2, 2023, subject to termination as set forth 
in California Public Utilities Code Section 28840(b); base salary of $220,000 per year; and 
benefits afforded non-represented management employees and retirees.  
 

 


